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Anthony Davis Writes about New Developments Surrounding Client
Communications and Border Searches

March 13, 2018

Anthony Davis' most recent authored article in the New York Law Journal is titled "More on Difficult Clients, and an Update
on Border Searches." In this March edition of his regular NYLJ column, Davis discusses the significance of Formal
Opinion 1144, issued by the New York State Bar Association's Committee on Professional Ethics, which "focuses on
communications between lawyers and clients before withdrawal becomes appropriate.” Davis also revisits the topic of
border searches, outlining the details of a paper circulated by the ABA Center for Professional Responsibility that sought
to provide guidance to lawyers on how they should address border search-related issues.

Read the article "More on Difficult Clients, and an Update on Border Searches" on the New York Law Journal website
(subscription required)
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